Bright Beginnings Registration Information for the 2021-2022 School Year

If you are planning on your child attending Bright Beginnings Weekday Education program beginning fall semester, you must register through the link that can be found in this letter and on the church website.

Toddlers must be 14 months old by September 2nd  and must be walking.
Your child must be the age of the class in which you register them by Sept. 2.
(e.g., Twos must be 2 by Sept. 2, Threes must be three by Sept. 2, Fours must be 4 by Sept. 2)
Three-year-olds must be potty trained or you need to see me for exceptional needs.
Registration Fees are NONREFUNDABLE unless you are notified the class did not make.

Registration Fee is due when you register - $115.00
Tuition for all 3-day classes is $155 per month.
Tuition for all 5-day classes is $185 per month.  (5-day classes are available for 3’s and 4’s)

The 2021-2022 Calendar has not been completed yet, but Classes for fall should begin in August of 2021 and end in May of 2022.

https://fbco.wufoo.com/forms/bright-beginnings-weekday-registration/


Please contact Marsha Teel if you need further information or have any questions.

Seeking the Son,


Marsha Teel
Bright Beginnings Weekday Director
334-364-2784
marshat@fbcopelika.com




